Supplementary comments by Agnes Kory to submission(s) of 20th and 21st December 2016

respectively.

Application number: 2016/5923/P

Supplementary comments on 30th December 2016

In paragraph 2 of my submission of 20th (and 21st) December 2016 | omitted to mention the
crucial fact that the proposed lift towers will further restrict lights entering into my two back
bedrooms and, in addition, will substantially block the current view from those rooms.

| also omitted to mention that the proposed roof development over Warwick House
(immediately next to my block that is to 1-6 Frognal Court) will completely block lights entering
my main back bedroom during early morning. Unfortunately | do not have the required skills to
describe this particular concern but | could demonstrate it to any visitor to my flat.

Yours sincerely;
Agnes Kory

6 Frognal Court, 158 Finchley Road
London NW3 SHL England



